
 
 
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community,  
 
Lundy 6th graders will be attending outdoor school next week!  They will be canoeing, rock climbing, 
swimming, enjoying campfires, and enjoying three days learning new things.   
 
On Friday, May 31, Lundy heads to Striker park for our last six-week celebration.  
 
Don’t forget to follow along with the ABC countdown to summer! 
 
Wednesday, June 5 is the last Family Fun Night of the year! Eugene Science Center along with Kona 
Ice will be there! There will be games, hot dogs, and balloons too! This event is free for elementary 
children and their adults.  
 
We are pleased to announce that we have hired a new school counselor starting in the fall of 2024-
2025. Ms. Nordstrom will be joining our team and will have her office at Lowell Jr/Sr High School.  
 
We are thrilled to announce that Boone Casarez has been named the conference baseball Coach 
of the Year! In just his second year as Lowell's head coach, Boone has demonstrated extraordinary 
leadership and dedication to his team! Be sure to congratulate Coach Casarez on he and his team’s 
great accomplishment. 
 
Do you have fun plans this summer? I bet we can help with that! The Summer Recreation Program is 
back! Click here to register your child for the program or visit www.lowell.k12.or.us/summer.  
 
Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfgmQfU0h4m561Ua1M_0qZhv1Gm6C7o3QPBMzvYDeISaq6OUw/viewform
http://www.lowell.k12.or.us/summer/

